
 

Beer Quarry Caves, where 
stone for Winchester,    
Exeter and St. Paul’s Cathe-
drals, as well as for      
Westminster Abby and 
Tower Bridge were quarried 
for the last 2000 years from 
Roman, Saxon and Norman 
times to present day.   
Thank you to Aiming High 
Project  and to SW Rotary 
Group for funding this trip. 

WoW Mums have organ-
ised an inclusive, educa-
tional and therapeutic trip 
to Devon for our local 
families who suffer from 
respiratory and other  
problems due to high    
pollution in London.  
We were very lucky to 
have had good weather for 
a long walk on Lyme Regis 
Jurassic Coast, looking for 

200 million years old fossils 
of Dinosaurs andAmmonites. 
We have visited the Mary 
Anning science museum to 
see her incredible finds of 
fossils of Ichtiosaurus, which 
changed our knowledge 
about the history of Earth.  
Swimming in the sea with 
Fish &Chips at lovely Beer 
beach was a bonus.  
We also visited awe inspiring 

Community Champions 
Gema Gil and Senia Dedic 
have organized a Big    
Picnic in Fredwells      
Gardens this month  for 
all Battersea residents, 
including children and 
dogs. 
We had a very good  
turnout  and very good 
weather.                    
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W.O.W  Parent    

Forum  

every Thursday (term 

time) 5pm -6 pm in 

Caius House  

and on every 

Saturday (term time) 

from 10 am—12pm in 

KLS 

 

 

W.O.W Enterprise 

and Work  Club every 

last  Friday from         

11am—1pm in          

John Morris  House 

 

 

W.O.W                    

Inter-Generational 

Coffee Morning  

Twice a month in 

Haven Lodge  

We are planning another 
picnic in August, with all 
local residents.          
We will have a tennis 
tournament on the   
tennis court in Fredwells      
Gardens, so bring your 
tennis racquets and a 
picnic rug. 
 
 



ble for all local children, 
from neighboring schools, 
who appreciate learning 
about the theatre genre 
and live performance. 
We will be continuing with 
these Drama classes from 
September. Please register 
your interest on 
07940401366, as places are 
limited.    

WoW Drama class,  led by 
our teacher Zenovia Retho-
ric has  prepared the Charlie 
and The Chocolate Factory 
last term and have          
performed in front of their 
parents and the audience in 
Caius House this month. 
We would like to thank our 
funders Near Neighbor 
Trust for making this possi-

 

 

WoW Mums have  taken residents from Falcon Estate as well as 
the residents from Haven Lodge and John Kirk House to The 
Clapham Grand Theatre to see the  Gershwin's musical ‘Crazy 
For You’, performed by the very gifted and talented Thames 
Christian College students.  It is a show that provided a high level 
of challenge for the students,  with big dance numbers, staged 
cowboy fights and a hilarious case of mistaken identity. Children 
performed exceptionally well and everyone enjoyed it very much. 
Thank you to Thames Christian College for the free tickets. 

WoW Drama 
WOW 

Intergenerational Theatre Trip 
Right: Thames Christian College  
Students and  their Head teacher 
Stephen Holsgrove  
 
Bottom: WoW Mums Syeda Islam 
and Andrea Moor with residents of 
Haven Lodge and John Kirk House.  
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Right: Thames Christian College  Students and  their Head teacher Stephen Holsgrove 

Bottom: WoW Mums Syeda Islam and Andrea Moor with residents of Haven Lodge and John Kirk House. 


We are planning another picnic in August, with all local residents.          We will have a tennis tournament on the   tennis court in Fredwells      Gardens, so bring your tennis racquets and a picnic rug.




